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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill designates the second Saturday in November as “Women in Hunting and Fishing 
Awareness Day” in South Carolina. This bill does not operationally or fiscally impact state 
agencies, and therefore, will have no fiscal impact. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on February 2, 2023 
State Expenditure 
This bill designates the second Saturday in November as “Women in Hunting and Fishing 
Awareness Day” in South Carolina. This bill does not operationally or fiscally impact state 
agencies, and therefore, will have no fiscal impact. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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